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I believe this bill will unfairly target tenants and not allow them to cure lease 

violations. Landlords already have measures in place to stop dangerous and overly 

problematic tenants. This will only allow them to unfairly target tenants they don't like. 

Not to mention, this will exacerbate our existing homelessness problems. The state 

cannot afford to allow this bill to pass. 


